Government Girls' General Degree College
7, Mayurbhanj Road, Kolkata-23

Department of Urdu

Notice
Notice No. : 47./GGGDC/Office/25 Date: 14.05.2025

This is for general information that the Summer Internship, 2025 of the
Department of Urdu will be held on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.
This will begin on 21-05-2025 and continue for 15 days. [t will start at 12 noon on
those days in Lecture Theatre-2.

Students of Semester I (Major & MDC) are directed to take note on this.
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